
Dear Rider, 
 
Please find attached the riders draw including your helper job for our Easter Eggstravaganza – Saturday 20th April 
Thank you for your entry – we appreciate your support very much and are looking forward to a lovely relaxed event. 
Let’s hope the weather is kind to us all. 
 
Just a REMINDER to the few riders without EA or Murray Riding Club membership who have paid the ‘EVENT 
MEMBERSHIP’ - you will need to call into the Office prior to riding to complete your ‘Disclaimer form’ we have 
attached a copy of this with the draw for you to download and drop in upon arrival if you prefer. 
 
We must take this opportunity to thank our event sponsors, without which we would be unable to hold events such 
as this, if you are successful in your class, please take the time to acknowledge their support (we can pass this on, on 
your behalf after the event) 
 

 Alcoa of Australia 

 Oakford Stockfeeds 

 Sarah Jay Healthy Living 

 South West Horse Floats 

 Pimp My Pony 

 Christie Lyn Photography 

 Dunclees Renovations 

 TDR Stone Tops 
 
Also, a great big thank you to our judges for agreeing to give up their Easter Saturday to come along and judge for us. 
  
Useful Information: 
 

• It is vital that you or your helper arrives on time to complete your task. We cannot run an event without 
helpers. 

 

• Yards are available for use, first come, first serve – please ensure that you leave the yards clean and tidy, 
free of hay and manure and fill any holes.  
 

• We will be using the large toilet blocks for the event. 
 

• Gates will be open from 7.00 am. 
 

• Arenas will begin on time, it is up to you to monitor the progress and ride times with the Arena Marshall. 
We have a full programme and classes will not be held up for riders who are not on time.  

 

• CAFÉ SWIFT will be onsite selling Hot Food and Beverages.  
 

• Christie Lyn is our official Event Photographer.  
 
 

Remember … 
 

 Everyone involved with Murray Riding Club donate their time to organise these events for you. 
 

 Please be kind to them and to your fellow competitors.  
 
If you have any questions, queries or concerns you may email: bernihiles@hotmail.com SMS or Call: 0448 844 159 
 
Do not post your query to our Facebook page – as it may get missed, we will be busy!  
 
 

Look forward to seeing you Saturday 😊 
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